[Your Name] [Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code] [Date]

[Congressman's Name] [Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]

Subject: Broken Medical Payment Model and Its Impact on My Infant's Access to Beyfortus

Dear Congressman [Last Name],

I am writing as a concerned constituent to bring attention to the dire issue of the broken medical payment model, which is directly impacting my infant's access to the vital treatment, Beyfortus. The current system prioritizes profit over patient well-being, leading to life-saving medications and treatments like Beyfortus being financially out of reach for many families.

Furthermore, there is a pressing concern regarding the equitable access to this expensive therapy. It is disheartening to witness the disparities that arise when financial circumstances dictate whether a child can receive a treatment that could significantly improve their quality of life. Access to healthcare should not be a privilege, but a fundamental right afforded to every child.

Additionally, a lack of transparency from insurance companies has compounded this problem, causing pediatricians to hesitate when considering the purchase of expensive vaccines. This lack of clear information puts pediatricians in a difficult position and hampers their ability to provide the best care for their young patients.

I urge your support for comprehensive healthcare reform that prioritizes equitable access to essential medical treatments and medications. Our healthcare system should emphasize patient well-being over profits and ensure that every child, regardless of their financial circumstances, has an equal opportunity to access the medical care they need.

Thank you for your attention to this pressing matter. I look forward to any actions or initiatives you can undertake to reform our healthcare system and ensure that every child, including my infant, receives the medical care they deserve.

Sincerely, [Your Name]
